
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY AND PUBLIC MEETING 
FOR THE FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 
REPORT (FEIR) FOR THE PENINSULA CORRIDOR 
ELECTRIFICATION PROJECT 

On December 4, 2014, the Peninsula Corridor 
Joint Powers Board (Caltrain) released the 
Final Environmental Impact Report (FEIR) for 
Caltrain’s Peninsula Corridor Electrification 
Project (PCEP) pursuant to the California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA).

The project would electrify the Peninsula 
Corridor from the San Francisco Caltrain 
Station at 4th and King to ~2 miles south of 
the Tamien station in San Jose, convert diesel-
hauled trains to electric trains (called electric 
multiple units) and increase service from five 
trains to six trains per peak hour per direction.

The FEIR, which responds to comments on the 
Draft EIR, is available online at www.caltrain.
com/electrification, the Caltrain office, local 
libraries or by calling 650.622.7841.

Thursday, January 8, 2015 10 a.m. 

Caltrain Headquarters
2nd Floor Auditorium
1250 San Carlos Avenue
San Carlos, CA

For more information:

Call: 650.622.7841
TTY: 650.508.6448
Email: electrification@caltrain.com

Para traducción llama al 1.800.660.4287  |  如需翻譯,請電 1.800.660.4287
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The public meeting to consider certification of the FEIR and adoption of the project will be held at 
the Peninsula Corridor Joint Powers Board (JPB) meeting:


